Dear Birth Parent(s),

Thank you for taking the time to learn a little bit about us; it is a very humbling honor to even be
considered to parent your child. We hope in the little bit you learn about us, you are able to feel how
much we love one another, our friends and our families; and cannot wait to share all that love with a
child.

Our names are Steven and Sarah. We live in Littleton, Colorado in a three-bedroom townhome. We do
not have any children yet, but we have a two-year-old English Mastiff named Cleo and she is our {big!}
baby. Steven works in Logistics and is a high school assistant baseball coach and Sarah is the People &
Operations Manager for a software company. Steven is outgoing and loves sports. Sarah loves to be
creative and enjoys reading. Together, we enjoy cooking, trying new restaurants, traveling and going to
baseball games, to name a few things!

Since we met, we have always talked about adoption because Steven is an adoptee and adoption is so
special and close to his heart. Unfortunately, we have faced heartbreaking infertility and have been
unable to have biological children of our own. Adoption was God's plan for us all along!

As an adoptee of an open adoption, Steven knows firsthand how important it is to know your story and
where you come from. He and his brother both maintain a close relationship with their birth mother,
even today. Our ideal is to have an open adoption relationship that the birth family is comfortable with.
We are so excited for this journey to continue and are so blessed to share it with you.

We are amazed and humbled that you would choose to create an adoption plan for your baby. We can
only imagine the strength and faith it takes. Please know that we pray that God gives you peace and
clarity as you make such an important decision. Thank you for considering us.

With love,

Steven & Sarah



